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  It has been another interesting week in Red Class. We have been looking at the  

jungle habitat this week—looking specifically at which animals live there and what the 
weather is like there. Along with this we have used the new school Chromebooks to  

develop our ICT skills and place animals in their correct environment. Next week we are 
looking at the ‘polar’ habitat and looking closely at what features the animals there 

have that helps them survive in really cold weather. 
 In maths we have finished our second week of addition, the children have been 

fantastic at adding both with objects and with numbers.   

 We have also had a big 

focus this week on using ‘kind 
hands, kind feet and kind 

words’ to each other so we 
would be very grateful if you 
could further echo this message 

at home. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you write a sentence about an animal of 

your choice that includes an adjective? 

Special challenge: Can you write a sentence that 

includes the word ‘and’? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Can you solve the number sentence 5 + 6 =? 

Special challenge: Can you write the number 

sentence ___ + 7 = 11 and tell a grown up the 

missing number? 

If possible, could any spare socks belonging 

to school be returned as we are running    

desperately short. Also, if there are 

any unused spare socks at home 

that could be donated to us this 

would be greatly appreciated too. 

Mazey Day HELP! 

For our Mazey Day  parade, we   

urgently need some empty (large) plastic 

bottles. To make some plastic bottle 

fish for the children to carry in the 

parade.  

Please, please please could 

the children bring in some 

large  plastic bottles (e.g.  

2 litre bottle of Pepsi/Coke 

drink bottles) into school so 

we can build up our 

stocks?  

Thank you! 


